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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Council Meeting January 20, 2021

From: COLLEEN SAUNDERS

Sent: January 18, 2021 1:42 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; DL - Council Only <dlcouncilonly@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Council Meeting January 20, 2021

Dear Council Members,

| would like to reiterate the concerns voiced by members of the Lakewood Beach Community Council
regarding planning for the area of Fifty Point and Baseline Road, Stoney Creek. Any decision by Council should
be put on hold & not be voted upon during the Jan 20th meeting. | am of the very strong opinion that the
Applicant/City has not provided the Public with meaningful community engagement that follows procedures
(both in spirit and in conformity) with planning principles. It will be a vote in favour or in opposition to the City
of Hamilton's Strategic Plan priorities on Community Engagement & Participation. OQur Commitment to Our
Community | City of Hamilton, Ontario, Canada

I am requesting that Council does not support the recommendation contained in the report and that as a
governing body, further direction be provided on Public Participation & Notifications for this OPA and ZBA
application.

Respectfully,

Colleen Saunders



